
Amerex to Utilize Solberg Foam in Extinguishers
In the coming weeks you will notice a change to Amerex foam hand portable, wheeled, and stationary 
extinguishers. Amerex recently completed UL testing to replace the AFFF and FFFP foams long used 
in our extinguishers. This allows Amerex to utilize a single foam type to replace both products. The 
alcohol resistant AFFF will be utilized in all Amerex foam extinguishers. Amerex worked with Solberg 
to develop a product that delivers equal performance and improved environmental properties.

What does this mean for the customer? Here is a list of the changes to come:

•	 A single recharge size for all hand portables will be labeled as 502/504 recharge.
•	 The new recharge size is completely backward compatible with all Amerex hand portables.
•	 Amerex model 252 will no longer be manufactured but can be serviced with revised recharge.
•	 The model 504 FFFP recharge will be available until stock is exhausted.
•	 Our model 534 recharge will utilize FFFP foam until stock is exhausted. It will then be supplied as 

an alcohol resistant AFFF.
•	 No more protein foam! 

The things that are NOT changing are especially noteworthy: 

•	 All extinguisher hardware remains the same, so all spare parts can be utilized.
•	 All UL ratings have been maintained with the use of Solberg foam.
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